BROOK INFANT SCHOOL
AND NURSERY

Red Nose Day 2021

On Friday of this week (19th March), it is Red Nose
Day and we want our children to be able to enjoy the
day, but without causing any added stress or worry
to our families.

For those children that want to join in with the fun,

. they can either simply wear home clothes for the day
N ’ or they can choose to come dressed as a superhero in
~ line with the theme for schools this year.

We are not asking for any set donation, but if
families would Llike to donate, we will have a
donation bucket outside of each year group drop off
point and all money raised will go to Comic Relief.

Please can we ask that 'Red Noses' are not brought
into school due to Covidl9 procedures and also
because they get lost or broken.

We also ask that children still wear warm Layers and
sensible footwear. This is particular important for
the children in Year One who will still be visiting the
woods on Friday afternoon.

Thank you!




